
 

 

VPM'S B.N.BANDODKAR COLLEGE OF SCIENCE, THANE  

FYJC Students 2024 – 2025 

  Congratulations and a very warm 

welcome to all the First Year Junior College 

students of batch 2024-2025. 

     Inaugural lecture for F.Y.J.C. students 

admitted in Self Finance  section is arranged 

on Wednesday, 21st August 2024 at 10.30 

a.m. in Patanjali Sabhagruha (Bldg. No.6, 

Third Floor).  

     All students should attend the same in 

time.  

    College Uniform is compulsory for all 

students.  

 

Date:- 20/08/2024 

            Vice-Principal 

            Junior College  

                          VPM'S B. N. Bandodkar College of Science, 

                  Thane. 


